
Proposed for approval at the next Membership meeting 

 

MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF THE MEMBERS 

OF 

CENTRAL CONNECTICUT SNOW SNAKES, INC. 

 

A meeting of the Members of Central Connecticut Snow Snakes, Inc. (the “Corporation” or the “Club”) was held 

on Wednesday, May 17, 2023 at Shea’s Restaurant in Manchester.   

The meeting was called to order by President, Ray Irvine, at 7:00 pm after the social hour.  There were 

approximately 19 members, including Board members, present. 

1.  Minutes.  The minutes of the April 19, 2023 meeting were approved.   

2.  Industry news.  There was no industry news to report. 

3.  New / Old Business.  It was announced that the change in officers was nearly complete as records were being finalized. 

It was announced that Greg Moses and Skip Wallace would be filling the terms of two directors who had recently 

resigned.  The remaining terms run through August, 2024. 

4. CSC Picnic.   It was announced that the second annual picnic will be held June 24 at Falcon Field in New Britain.  

Marie gave a summary with additional details and they are available on the CSC website.    

5.  2023-24 Budget.  There was a brief discussion about the budget and the impact of the VIP passes as a new source of 

revenue to replace that lost with the end of bulk tickets.  The budget was then unanimously approved by voice vote of 

those present. 

6.  Trips.  The 2023-24 trips were summarized.  Reservations for the two announced fly-to trips to Spain and Crested 

Butte are now being accepted. 

7.  Social Media.  A summary of the Club’s efforts to be visible and attract members through social media was 

summarized.  Members are asked to endorse the Club through “like” postings. 

8.  CSC.  Marie gave a recap of CSC matters.  There is an opening for vice-president.  There may be a multi-day trip to 

Burle Mountain next winter with the possibility of a day at Jay Peak.  Also under consideration is a European trip.  A golf 

tourney is scheduled for June 26.  There are more details on the website.  The “Awareness Days” programs is in need of a 

coordinator.  The is consideration of racing at Mount Snow on Fridays and at Okemo on Saturdays in the upcoming 

season. 

The next membership meeting will be held on Wednesday, September 20, 2023, tentatively at Shea’s in Manchester. 

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 7:38 pm. 

 

       Respectively submitted,  

 

       William Galske 

 

SnowSnakesMembersMtgMay2023    William Galske, Secretary  


